
Hartshorne Village Residents Association 
 

News Update 
 
Since the Residents Association was formally constituted at the public 
meeting on 18th May, its status has been recognised by the District Council 
who have registered us through their Community Partnership Officer and 
we will be consulted on Part 2 of the Council’s Local Plan in due course. 
 

We have also started discussions with the Council’s Conservation Officer to 
explore the possibility (and the implications if any) of the village being 
designated a conservation area.  We will report back when we have more 
news on this.  
 

Survey 
 
In order for the Association to serve the village as effectively as possible 
we would be grateful if you would complete the survey below to gather 
your concerns, thoughts and ideas for improvements to the village. 
 
1.What are your main concerns about the village?  (Tick as many as apply) 
 
Children’s playground suitability         a        a    
                    
Speeding traffic            b           
   
Community policing            c 
 
More post boxes            d        d    
     
More information boards           e 
 
Dog fouling             f     
  
Which is most important to you?  Please ring a-f above 
 
Other – please write in box below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2.  Future Village development  
          
Do you think the village has reached its optimum size and shape? 
                  Yes/No 
Please comment below…        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.  What do you think would be the best use of the redundant B.T. red 
phone box outside the Rodney?              
                  Yes/No 
Make it into a tourist/village information centre?    
 
Library or other?  Please write in the box below 
 
 
 
 
 
Any other comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If  you are not yet a member of the Residents Association and wish to join, 
please fill in a membership form printed off the website.  The more 
members we have the more influence we have with the authorities.  Thank 
you for filling in the survey, we look forward to hearing your views. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


